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Illinois moved to in-person exams only on January 17th.  With over 80 in-person testing sites 
available in the state – an increase of over 1000% from pre-pandemic levels -- and many 
more sites available in border states and across the country, Illinois has decided to halt the 
use of the online OnVue exam option previously available through Pearson Vue.  All 
licensing candidates are encouraged to go to the Pearson Vue Illinois webpage to search 
for a testing facility near you.  We are excited to move forward in partnership with Pearson 
Vue by providing exponentially more in-person testing opportunities to our candidates than 
were available pre-pandemic and to ensure the ethics and integrity of the insurance 
industry by making this change.  Visit Pearson Vue today to schedule your next 
exam:  https://www.pearsonvue.com/us/en/il/insurance.html 
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